
Dear Students, as you are at the end of almost an entire year off-campus and 

online, here is an important initiative by the Student Experiences in Research 

Universities (SERU) Consortium in collaboration with the Association of Indian 

Universities and O.P. Jindal Global University seeking to understand the 

challenges you faced during this historic year of the COVID-19 pandemic. Please 

devote 10 mins to reflect on your experiences and respond to this historic survey 

to plan for a better future. Wish you all the best in the New Year 2021!  

Following is the SURVEY LINK: - 

  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SERU-INDIA  
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